
 

 

  

 

March 24, 2025 

Foothills Solar Project Connection  

Project cancellation notification  

Thank you for your participation on the Foothills Solar Project Connection. In March 2022, AltaLink 
began consulting with stakeholders on the proposed project.  

This letter is to inform you that on October 17, 2024, Foothills Solar Limited Partnership (Foothills Solar) 

informed the Alberta Electric System Operator (AESO) that they no longer require a connection to the 

electrical grid for its project. As a result, AltaLink’s related project is no longer required.  

Information from the AESO about the cancellation is included with this letter. If you have questions 

about the cancelled project, please contact the AESO at 1‐888‐866‐2959 or 

stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca. 

Project background 

Foothills Solar had previously planned to construct its solar project in Foothills County, approximately 11 

kilometres northeast of the Town of High River. AltaLink was proposing to make equipment upgrades at 

the existing Foothills Substation to connect the Foothills Solar Project to the grid.   

Other projects in the area 

Please note that the Foothills Solar Project Connection is separate from AltaLink’s Laramide Battery 

Storage Facility Connection which is currently ongoing. For more information regarding that project, you 

may contact us using the information provided below or contact the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) 

and reference proceeding number 28906. 

Contact us 

We are available to address any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact us at 

stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca or 1‐877‐267‐1453. You can also view more information about the 

project at http://www.altalink.ca/projects. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kris Gladue 

Manager, Stakeholder Engagement 
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